
From: Jane Henderson  
Sent: 24 November 2020 13:40 
To: dc <dc@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Permission 

Good Afternoon, 

I received your letter dated 13th November, Application No P/20/0530/FUL which i object to for the 
following reasons, 

Impact sunlight into garden/windows at back area Buildings higher than our block Noise from 
worksite (working from home) Building on “green space” 

Please confirm receipt of this email. 

Regards 
Jane Henderson 

Enclosure 27


